
From: Stoye, Megan  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 4:46 PM 
To: Arreola, Frank <FArreola@riversideca.gov> 
Cc: Cruz, Adolfo <AdCruz@riversideca.gov>; Lara, Mario <MLara@riversideca.gov>; Metz, Robin 
<RMETZ@riversideca.gov>; Juday, Gary <GJuday@riversideca.gov> 
Subject: RE: [External] Fairmount Golf Course 
 
Thank you Frank.  I will reach out to Mr. Doup this evening and will keep you in the loop. 
 
 
Megan Stoye 
Recreation Supervisor 
City of Riverside – Parks, Recreation and Community Services Department 
951-826-2025 
mstoye@riversideca.gov 
 
From: Arreola, Frank  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 4:29 PM 
To: Stoye, Megan <MStoye@riversideca.gov> 
Subject: FW: [External] Fairmount Golf Course 
 

Hello Megan, 
 
The Mayor received this e-mail….thank you! 
 
Frank  
 
From: 2Mayor  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 4:18 PM 
To: Arreola, Frank <FArreola@riversideca.gov> 
Subject: FW: [External] Fairmount Golf Course 
 
Frank,  
Can you handle this one? 
 
-JM 
 
From: Leonard Doup [mailto:LDoup@trademarkplastics.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 3:58 PM 
To: 2Mayor <2MAYOR@riversideca.gov> 
Subject: [External] Fairmount Golf Course 
 
Dear Mayor Bailey 
Rusty, I suppose starting at the top is a little bold but how better to get the ball rolling. 
You know me well enough, with my time on the Mayor’s Commission on Aging and my 35+ years of golf 
course experience that would be my approach. The city has done such a great job restoring the golf 
course to a place that everyone enjoys and appreciates. However, in the recent couple of months it has 
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gone backwards, and I am aware of a broken pipe in the irrigation system, to beginning to look like a 
“goat pasture” again. I see this as a direct connection to the superintendent and his attention to detail. 
Let’s not let all this effort go down the drain. It needs some help. If I can be of any help at all please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely  
Leonard Doup 
Retired Engineer 
Retired MCOA member and chair 
 


